
From:
Sent: Tuesday, 8 June 2021 7:30 PM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: Voluntary Assisted Dying Bill 2021

Re: Voluntary Assisted Dying Bill 2021 

Dear Health and Environment Committee, 

Dear Mark 

Thank for your your courageous stand against this Bill.  

I appreciate you representing those who oppose this bill and would encourage your support for palliative 
care.  

Sincerely,  
Glendowra Bean 
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